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HAULED WATER RESOURCES FOR THE AGUA DULCE AREA 

September 30, 2016 

On September 13, 2016, the County of Los Angeles directed Rain Maker, a water hauler primarily 
serving the Agua Dulce area, to discontinue pumping water from its well. This action was due to 
a provision in Rain Maker’s conditional use permit which sets a level of 55 feet below ground 
surface as the limit to which they may pump water, and Rain Maker has exceeded this limit. This 
limit was previously determined by a hydrologist to be the level at which pumping must be stopped 
to avoid potential impacts to other wells in the surrounding area. Rain Maker is able to resume 
pumping when the water level in the well rises to a level above 55 feet below ground surface. 
Note, although Rain Maker is not able to pump water from its well at this time, it may decide to 
secure water for its customers and continue service through an alternate approved source. 

For your information the County has identified two other water haulers located in Acton capable 
of providing water service to the Agua Dulce area. Los Angeles County does not recommend any 
specific potable water hauler and is providing this information as options for residents affected by 
this action to consider. 

Company Phone Number 
Carson Water Delivery (Acton) 661-269-1866 
Lunde Water Company (Acton) 661-269-5087 
Rain Maker (Agua Dulce)  661-298-5448 

Residents may/may not experience an increase in the cost of water and you may want to check 
with several haulers to compare prices. Neither Los Angeles County nor the California 
Department of Public Health have the authority to regulate the price charged for hauled water. 

The California Department of Public Health, Food and Drug Branch permits potable water haulers. 
All three of the water haulers listed above were permitted as of September 1, 2016. Any questions 
regarding the current status of these water companies, including site inspection results, should 
be directed to the California Department of Public Health, Food and Drug Branch at 916-324-
2170. A complete list of licensed water haulers is available at: 
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/pubsforms/Documents/fdbBVWCountyList.pdf. 

If you have any questions or you are unable to obtain a source of potable water, please contact 
the Los Angeles County Department of Public Health’s Drinking Water Program at 626-430-5420 
or waterquality@ph.lacounty.gov.  
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